
NHS Class of 2022 Graduation
Friday, June 3, 2022

8:00 PM

2022 NORTHRIDGE HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATION
CEREMONY POLICIES AND PROCEDURES

1. Seating for graduation will be on a first come first serve basis.  Gates will open at 7:00 PM.
Guests are encouraged to arrive early as the graduation ceremony will begin promptly at 8:00 PM.

2. Graduates may be denied participation/admission if dressed inappropriately. Graduates are
expected to wear dress clothes and dress shoes with their cap and gown. No jeans, shorts,

bathing suits, pajamas, sunglasses, hats, tennis shoes or flip-flops.  No decorating of your
academic attire will be permitted.

3. Graduates may use restrooms located by the cafeteria in the old NHS building. Restrooms for
parents and guests are located in the lobby area of the stadium.

4. If parents wish to videotape or photograph the ceremony, they should do so from their seat.
Absolutely no videotaping/photography is permitted in the aisles of the stadium. Sheriff’s deputies will

patrol these areas during the entire ceremony. Violators will be asked to move.

5. Parking is ample for the ceremony. We ask that all students who drive to graduation park in the
student area of the parking lot (near the old HS gym) and leave spots near the stadium for family and
friends. Handicapped seating areas will be limited to the handicapped guest plus one.  Please plan to
arrive early.  If an interpreter is needed, please notify Mrs. Brumley in the main office by Friday, May

6, 2022.

6. Alcohol and drug usage is prohibited on school property. Guests and graduates who are under
the influence of alcohol and/or drugs will be removed from the premises by the Montgomery County

Sheriff’s Department and subject to prosecution.  Smoking is not permitted on school property.
Alcohol, drugs or weapons found on our property or on students or guests on our property, will be

turned over to deputies.  This is for the protection of all who are in attendance.

**IMPORTANT**
RAIN DATE INSTRUCTIONS

· If inclement weather causes a postponement of the graduation ceremony at 8:00 PM on
June 3, it will be moved to 10:00 AM Saturday, June 4, 2022.   Notification of the postponement
will be made over local television broadcasts and a one call voice message will be activated at
the High School and Board Office.  Updates will also be available on the school website and on

social media.


